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QUESTION 

Of the one new government employee house delivered in the reporting period, where was it located? 

ANSWER 

Three government houses have been completed in 2021–22. One in Wurrumiyanga in Tiwi Islands, 

which is a two bedroom dwelling located at Lot 741. This is the location for the question asked by the 

Member for Namatjira. 

The additional two homes that have been built after the estimates reporting period up to 31 March were 

completed in June this year—very recently this month. Two of those GH dwellings have been located in 

Wadeye community. They are two bedroom houses located at Lot 626 and Lot 627. 


